
 
  

… from the 
President 

 November, 2021 
 

Moving Forward 

Patt 

Thanks so much for your participation in the chili cook-off.  We had a lot of fun cooking together and 
gathering around the table for the tasting and judging.  If you didn't hear, First Place was LaVerne Villanti, 
Second Place was Selena Hodges and Third Place was Annette Bearden. The voting was VERY close 
because there were so many good chilis to choose from.  We learned that the maximum number of 
crockpots that can be plugged into one source is something definitely less than ELEVEN!!! Charlie Petrillo 
gave it the All-American try to reset the breaker but she just wouldn't have it.... 
 
That all said, I wanted to head you up on the goings on for our November Rally.  Friday night is going to be 
an old-fashioned potluck dinner.  We are going to set it up like it was done several years back: the tables 
are in a big U shape and everyone puts their dish in front of them.  Then the folks rotate around the tables 
to get a serving of each dish.  You will have a chance to mingle with just about everyone this way.  Then, 
we are going to have a movie - not sure what yet.  Dinner will be at 6:00 as usual, and if you wish, gather 
earlier for socializing. 
 
Saturday will be breakfast 7-9:00, TGCU Board Meeting at 9:30 and TGCU Membership Meeting at 
10:00.  We will be voting on the nominees for the 2022 TGCU Officers to be installed at the December 
Rally. The Turkey Shoot will be from 1-3:00, with a trailer clinic sandwiched in at 2:00 for those of us not 
involved in the shoot.  Social hour at 5:00 and dinner at 6:00.  Dinner is a hobo stew and we can all be 
grateful for our blessings.  I've seen several recipes and our host group will make sure it is 
scrumptious.  Games will follow. Sunday morning coffee and donuts at 8:30 and services at 9:00.   
 
See you soon! 
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2021 TGCU Officers 
Patt Avery... President 
Charlie Petrillo… 1st Vice President 
Marsha Barnhart… Rec/Cor Secretary 
RutheAnn Richardson… Treasurer 
Nancy Fitzgerald… Trustee 
Emma Lee Wilson… Trustee 

Veteran’s Day – Ceremonial Flad Burning Service 
 
 
The November Rally Host Group will hold a ceremonial flag burning service at 5 PM 
on Thursday, November 11 at the TAHI Inspiration Point. 
 
 As you know, there is an etiquette for displaying Old Glory just as there is an 
etiquette for disposing of Old Glory. The American Legion passed a resolution about 
flag retirement ceremonies in 1937, and the approved method of disposing of 
unserviceable flags has long been that they be destroyed by burning. TGCU will 
follow the protocol and dispose of several unusable flags that have flown from our 
flagpoles throughout the park over the past few years. You are invited to bring a lawn 
chair and witness the ceremony in honor of  our TGCU Veterans and our TAHI Park 
Flags. 
 
When:  5 PM Thursday, November 11 (Veteran's Day) 
Where:  Inspiration Point Bonfire Area 
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We would like to remind everyone that we put together Christmas Food Boxes for 12 needy families 
in the Zavalla area. Please bring any donations that you can, as the baskets will be packed and put 
together and delivered the week following our Christmas rally and just in time for their Christmas 
dinner planning… Remember the Reason for the Season..    Fred & RutheAnn 
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Texas Airstream Harbor, Inc. 
714 Angelina 

Zavalla, TX  75980 
 

www.texasairstreamharbor.com 
 

TAHI News 
From the President of the Board 

Scott 

October was certainly a “feel good” month for the board and the sewer plant team. We worked diligently to best represent the 

opportunity for our membership and I want to thank everyone for their support!! 

 

At the December membership meeting I’m hopeful that we will have much productive input from the membership concerning 

where we focus and prioritize our efforts to continue improving TAHI. So please come prepared to provide input, including your 

ideas on funding improvements. 

 

The sewer plant hardware is now our property and Fred’s team has taken a soil sample to allow an engineer to design the 

concrete slab. 

Check out the new White Board in the Clubhouse, which 
lists beautification projects that need completion. Write 

your name next to the project that works for your 
schedule. 

                                 
                                           

REMINDER: 
You can review TAHI Documents 

on our website: 
www.texasairstreamharbor.com 
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The Peddler!  (Buy-Sell-Trade) 

 
For Sale:  141 Elm, 40’ x 80’ lot with new asphalt drive, $4,500.  Contact Kenneth Daniels, 979-559-0755 
 
For Sale:  TAHI Lots 5, 7, 9 & 11 on Magnolia, asphalted with 30 amp electrical service and sewer.  $4,500 each.  
Contact number is 903-731-2036 
 
For Sale:  151 and 159 Oak, two lots with cabana, trailer port, full RV hookups, patio and storage!  See the detailed 
listing for this beautiful and modern cabana on our website.  See link below.  Rick & Lonna Nelson  941-800-8556 
 
For Sale: 141 Oak, Cabana with beautiful views!  See the detailed listing for this freshly renovated cabana on our 
website.  See link below.  Rick & Lonna Nelson 941-800-8556 
 
For Sale:  #11 Pine, Beautiful new cabana with 200 amp electric service! Full RV hook-ups with 50a/30a/20z RV 
service.  Includes golf cart!  See the detailed listing for this beautiful cabana on our website.  See link below.  Emma 
Lee Wilson & Don Patterson 936-632-6116 
 
For Sale: 131 Oak, Super nice cabana with Full RV Hookups!  Only eight years old!  Never lived in!  See the 
detailed listing for this beautiful and roomy cabana on our website.  See link below.  Dana Kelley 936-524-2851 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Peddler is posted on TAHI’s website 
https://texasairstreamharbor.com/peddler-for-sale-in-tahi 

Be sure to check out the individual Cabana listings!! 
Send updates to Terry DeCuir 

 


